
East Wake High School 
Daily Announcements – November 26, 2018 

 
Hispanic Heritage Show​​|The Spanish Club would like to invite you all to their second "Hispanic 
Heritage Show" this coming Thursday, November 29 , door opens at 6pm in the auditorium. It is only 5 
dollars and you can stay after school and watch the movie "Coco", and take a Spanish dance lesson until 
show time. On Thursday during the school day, make sure to wear your flag to show your heritage. Come 
and enjoy a night full of Spanish flavor. Te esperamos! 
 
Yearbooks on sale​​|Do you want to miss out on a yearbook? Get your yearbooks for the lowest price 
now! Only $65 until November 26th. See Ms Anderson in room 159 or go to ​jostensyearbooks.com​. 
 
UNC Charlotte visiting​​|A representative from UNC Charlotte will be on campus November 28th from 
10:45 am to 11:45 am. Sign up in Student Services. 
 
NCTAP visiting​​|A representative from the North Carolina Triangle Apprenticeship Program (NCTAP) 
will be visiting East Wake High School on Monday November 26th during 4th block in Mr. Triplett's 
Classroom. Students who are interested in attending should see Mrs. Coble. Several classes will be in 
attendance. See Mrs. Coble for more information. 
 
Fayetteville State University visit​​|A representative from Fayetteville State University will be on campus 
doing on site admissions December 3rd from 10:30 am to 11:45 am. ONLY SENIORS Sign up in Student 
Services. 
 
Campbell University visit​​|A representative from Campbell University will be on campus December 5th 
from 10:45 am to 11:45 am. Sign up in Student Services. 
 

http://www.jostensyearbooks.com/

